NEMUG

New England Midrange Users Group

2019-2020 Membership Dues Notice

NEMUG is comprised of member companies that utilize IBM Midrange computers.  NEMUG memberships run from August to July and allow for any number of employees from member companies to attend the meetings for the “member cost”.  We make every effort to have a meeting on the third Wednesday of every month from September to June (with exceptions for December for the holidays and April when we encourage everyone to go to the regional New England Conference), and feature speakers on topics of interest to the group.  If you have been a member company in the past, please consider renewing your membership.  If you are not already part of our group, we invite you to join us!
 
We no longer mail monthly meeting notifications.  If you wish to receive them please go to our website at www.nemug.com and enter your e-mail information.  We also post the monthly meeting notices and allow you to register for the meetings on the Website.  You do not have to be a member to receive e-mail information about the meetings. Our website also has links to many other IBM-i sites and contact information for paid NEMUG members who wish to be listed. (Please note on the invoice whether you would like to be included on that list or not).
If you are one of many at your company on our distribution lists (e-mail or USPS mail), please be aware that we have sent this letter to everyone on our list.  You only need to send one payment; the membership is a company membership allowing any company employee to attend monthly meetings for the member rate of $30.  Non-members are welcome for a fee of $40 at each meeting. 

We held our annual Planning Session on July 24th and are arranging a great year of interesting and relevant topics!  You can look forward to hearing some great speakers many interesting and relevant topics in our constantly changing field.
Plan on becoming part of our group this year, complete the attached form and mail a check today payable to NEMUG sending it to the address below.  Be sure to enclose the attached invoice copy with your check.

We look forward to seeing you at the first meeting on September 18th at our new location!  Come join us at “Bella Sarno Restorante” on Rte 152 in Plainville, easily accessible from Rtes 95, 295, and 495.
Sincerely, 

Eileen Newell
NEMUG Treasurer
NEMUG, c/o Eileen Newell, 455 Smith Street, N Attleboro, MA 02760

NEMUG

New England Midrange Users Group

INVOICE

2019-2020 Membership Dues





$75.00

Make check payable to NEMUG
Mail To:  
NEMUG



c/o Eileen Newell


455 Smith Street


N. Attleboro, MA  02760
Contact/Mailing Address:
________________________________________________





________________________________________________





________________________________________________





________________________________________________

Phone Number:

________________________________________________

Fax Number:  


________________________________________________

E-mail Address:

________________________________________________


COMMON is asking for an update of members, please list the names of additional employees to be included.  All are welcome to request email notices (from website) but be sure only one is listed as “Main contact” on this invoice.
Additional Names to be sent to COMMON:______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

NEMUG, Eileen Newell, 455 Smith Street, N Attleboro, MA 02760
